Committee Chair and Members,

My concern is the adding of for a submitted hazard assessment that is approved by the failure of the authority to respond within 180
days, the manufacture must resubmit the hazard assessment at the end of three years. This will add a responsibility to the
manufacture to comply, and to the OHA to manage and enforce.. Is there a penalty for missing the three year resubmission and
would there be any notice given to the Manufacture of the impending deadline? At some point there would have to be a
responsibility on both the Manufacture and the OHA. | do not see that in this bill.

Thank you.



